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Dear St. James Catholic Preschool Parents, 
 
 
We are excited to announce a new preschool program for Fall 2024 and beyond.  I believe the 
program will give your child the opportunity to grow and learn through developmentally 
appropriate practices as well as nurture your child spiritually with Catholic values. 
 
The program will be like the current SJ Preschool in terms of philosophy and staff.  The 
differences include a longer day – five hours instead of three hours, earlier start time – 8:00 am 
start time instead of 9:00 am, and there will be a location change.  The program will start in 
August 2024 at the current location in Redondo Beach and continue through December (until 
the Christmas break).  At that time, the program will open in a newly renovated facility at St. 
James Catholic School, O’Gorman Center in Torrance.  It will be a transition year. 
 
The new facility will be designed to accommodate two classrooms for children who are 2.5 up 
to 4 years old.  There will be an outdoor play space, bathrooms situated inside the classrooms, 
and an outdoor patio space for lunch.   
 
Attached is a registration form for the SJ Preschool Program and/or for the SJ School Transitional 
Kindergarten Program - for children who are 4 years old by Sept. 1, 2024.  The two programs 
have the same non-refundable registration fee of $350 before March 1, and $400 after March 1.  
If you are interested in the TK program and would like more information about it, please contact 
the school office at (310) 371-0416 or email to office@sjscatholicschool.org.   
 
Thank you for choosing St. James.  I am available for questions about the programs.  Please call 
the preschool office at (310) 376-5550 or email to saintjamespreschool123@gmail.com.  
 
 
God Bless You, 
 
 
 
Wendy Bell 
St. James Preschool Director 
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